
persistent—where it 
becomes bullying.  

In linking this weeks 
work to our support 
of Children in Need 
we are supporting 

charities like Young 
Minds, who work to 
support children with 

their concerns. 

The bottom line in 
school is for children 

to speak out, to     
always talk to an 

adult so that        
concerns are nipped 

 Thank you to Mrs 
White, Finn and Cerys 

who represented 
Wibsey Primary School 
at the Remembrance 
ceremony in Wibsey 
last Sunday. Finn and 
Cerys laid a wreath on 

behalf of the school 
community. 

 

Anti Bullying week 
& Children in Need 

It was lovely to see 
children across 
school in their       

different jumpers   
today expressing 

themselves. I think 
your children have a 
good idea of what to 

do if something   
happens at school, 

whether that is a one 
off episode or more 
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Lunch Menu 

Next week’s menu 

Daily choices            

Jacket Potatoes, 

Paninis and           

Sandwiches, fruit. 

No Sandwiches  

Thursday 

Hot Options include 

Monday 

 Mascarpone Pasta/
Vegetarian Chilli &  

Nachos      

Tuesday  

Mild Chicken Curry/

Halal Chicken Tikka 

Masala/Cheese &   

Onion Flan 

Wednesday  

Mission Macaroni/Halal 

Chicken Burrito/

Spaceghetti Chicken 

Meatballs 

Thursday 

 Ham & Cheese Pizza/ 

Cheese & Tomato   

Pizza/Garlic Vegetable     

Noodles      

Friday 

Battered Fillet of Fish/

Savour Roll 

 

Have a lovely  

weekend 

Wibsey—the Village School  

Reading Journals 
Are your children routinely (everyday) bringing home     
reading journals and returning to school with them the     

following day? Do you think your child’s book is too easy or 
too hard? There are lots of tasks to complete together in the 
book and an opportunity to make comments encouraging 

your child and increasing understanding of where their 
strengths and weaknesses lay. On the back of this you can 
have those ongoing discussions with class teachers to ensure 
we can, together foster a love of books and  great reading 

skills. 

A further polite          

reminder about headlice. 

Please check your child 

regularly, treat if needed 

and keep long hair tied 

back. Contact school if 

you would like further 

advice. 




